Appendix B1

ent: Monday, April 15, :
To: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Representation in respect of Premises Licence. Case reference: LIC605483514

To whom it may concern,

The noise from the bar downstairs would be devastating.

Yours sincerely,

On Mon, 15 Apr 2024, 10:57 Licensing, <Licensing@ leicester.gov.uk> wrote:

Good morning,

Further to your representation below —

Can you please clarify which premises this is for —is it on 41 Rutland St?

Also, please give us more details in the representation so we can accept it — you can reply to this email.

Thank you

Regards




From: Leicester City Council <noreply@|eicester.gov.uk>
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 4:42 PM

To: Licensing <Licensing@|eicester.gov.uk>
Subject: Representation in respect of Premises Licence. Case reference: LIC605483514

O< Representation in respect of
Premises Licence

Leicester
City Council

Case raised by:

_1 3/04/2024 15:41:54
Customer details:

Address:

Enter the postcode or Please select the House
P Flat number Street Town County Postcode

street name address

Name of premises: Mike Ingalmiles

Location:

Enter the postcode Please select The address is House
" : Flat Street Town County  Postcode

or street name the addr




Application No. (If known):

Please tick one or more of the licensing objectives that your representation relates to: Prevention of
Public Nuisance

Please summarise your concerns about this application: There will be to much noise

Please give further details of WHY you believe this application will have an adverse effect on the
licensing objectives : Noise pollution

Are there any changes that could be made to the application that would reduce or remove your
concerns?: No



